
Legal Department 

 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 
 AEP.com 

 
 
March 7, 2014 
 
 
Chairman Todd A. Snitchler 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
 
RE: Request for Expedited Treatment: In the Matter of the Letter of 
Notification of the Tiffin Center-Fremont Center 138kV Line Rebuild Project.  
Case No. 14-143-EL-BLN 
 
 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 
 
Attached please find a copy of the Letter of Notification (LON) for the TIFFIN 
CENTER–FREMONT CENTER 138KV LINE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT.  
This filing and notice is in accordance with O.A.C. 4906-11-01.   
 
A copy of this filing is also being presented to the executive director or the 
executive director's designee.  An abbreviated copy was provided earlier in 
the week via electronic message to provide advance notice.  The Company 
already submitted a check in the amount of $2,000 to the Treasurer, State of 
Ohio, for Fund 5610 for the expedited fees. 
 
Please contact me if there are any questions.. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
//ss// Matthew J. Satterwhite  
 
Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel 
 
 
cc:  Werner Margard, Counsel OPSB Staff 

Kim Wissman and Klaus Lambeck, OPSB  

Matthew J. Satterwhite 
Senior Counsel – 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
mjsatterwhite@aep.com 
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